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The weather has certainly been unpredictable so far this winter, and you 

know that February is when Punxsutawney Phil predicts the rest of the 

winter but as a reminder do not let your oil, or source of energy, get too 

low as to prevent an emergency call to your supplier.  Energy 

applications are still being submitted so if you think you may qualify 

call and make an appointment to see me.  Read below for a breakfast 

presentation on Valentine’s Day! 

xoxo 

 

Presentation on Advanced Directives  
& The 5 Wishes 

Tuesday, February 14th at 9 am 
Have you thought about how you want to direct you end of life care? 

Come learn from Jessica DiPietro, Nurse Practitioner and Easton 

Commission for the Aging member, about Advanced Directives and 

getting what you want for your end of life care.  MOLST (Medical 

Orders Life Sustaining Treatment) forms will be provided as well as a 

Valentine’s Day breakfast. Give your loved one’s peace of mind! 

Please call to sign up 203-268-1137 

   

Please consider a donation to the Martha Carrie Schurman Fund which 

helps Easton seniors, whose needs cannot be met by other means, with 

financial assistance. 

 

The Commission for the Aging will meet on February 6th at 5pm at the ESC 
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